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Research Analysis 

 

HB 2360, as introduced, requires telecommunications providers applying for a Certificate of 

Convenience and Necessity to attest that they will comply with all applicable state and federal 

laws, and any rules and orders from the Corporation Commission. 

 

The measure requires the telecommunications provider, instead of the Corporation Commission, 

to publish the required notice of application in a newspaper. Further, the applicant must provide 

notice of application to any cities and towns registered to receive such notices.  

 

 

Prepared By: Emily Byrne 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

This measure should not create a fiscal impact to the state.  

 

Prepared By: Mariah Searock, House Fiscal Staff 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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